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Dear School Sponsors of Child Nutrition Programs: 

 

The School Lunch Tray contains the Connecticut State Department of Education’s (CSDE) weekly 

email notifications for the U.S. Department of Agriculture’s (USDA) school nutrition programs. This 

week’s topics are listed below. 

 

 

Action Items 

• Mandatory Training Session for National School Lunch Program (NSLP) Sponsors Whose 

Applications are Not Approved: Thursday, September 15, 2022 

• Important Reminder: Updating the School Year (SY) 2022-23 Sponsor Agreement for School 

Nutrition Programs 

 

Need to Know 

• New CSDE Training Program: Complying with Healthy Food Certification (HFC) 

• CSDE Verification Webinar: September 23, 2022 

• Distribution of Pandemic EBT Food Benefits to More Than 71,650 Schoolchildren 

• CT Grown for CT Kids Week October 3-7, 2022 

• Resource Roundup: Calendar for Completing Verification 

 

Good to Know 

• USDA Webinar: Supply Chain Assistance Best Practices, September 26, 2022 

• Meal Talk: Taste-Test Events Webinar: October 12, 2022 

 

Please review and share with appropriate staff members. For previous versions of the School Lunch 

Tray, visit the CSDE’s School Lunch Tray and Table Talk webpage. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://portal.ct.gov/SDE/Nutrition/School-Lunch-Tray-and-Table-Talk
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Action Items 

 

Mandatory Training Session for National School Lunch Program (NSLP) Sponsors 

Whose Applications are Not Approved: Thursday, September 15, 2022 

Due to unprecedented challenges with National School Lunch Program (NSLP) Sponsor Applications 

being completed correctly for approval, the Connecticut State Department of Education (CSDE) is 

hosting a mandatory training session on Thursday, September 15, 2022, 2:00 - 3:30 p.m., 

for all NSLP Sponsors that have not received approval for their online application to date.  

 

Prior to the training, please review the CSDE’s instruction manual in detail, Updating the Sponsor 

Application for School Nutrition Programs.  

 

Do not contact your county consultant to see if your application is approved. Check your 

online application (refer to the screenshot below).  

 
 

If online application has not been approved, you are required to attend or designate an alternate who 

is responsible for updating the online system. Join the training by using the link below.  

 

Microsoft Teams meeting  

Join on your computer, mobile app or room device  

Click here to join the meeting  

Meeting ID: 292 661 360 022  

Passcode: 9SFdpF  

Download Teams | Join on the web 

Or call in (audio only)  

+1 860-840-2075,,387004683#   United States, Hartford  

Phone Conference ID: 387 004 683#  

Find a local number | Reset PIN  

Learn More | Meeting options  

 

 
  

https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/SDE/Nutrition/CNPsystem/Update_Sponsor_Application_SNP.pdf
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/SDE/Nutrition/CNPsystem/Update_Sponsor_Application_SNP.pdf
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_ZmNlZDAxZmYtYTI3OS00NjI4LThhYjItZGZjOTNlMDE1OWE4%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%2522118b7cfa-a3dd-48b9-b026-31ff69bb738b%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%2522c77ad3d5-3ba7-454f-b0b7-369ddf5f2a8a%2522%257d&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Fiore%40ct.gov%7Cdc22ab99347448c5acf908da959f1950%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637986807793635585%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tUrrR32UiOOb0sPMz3KkL5W%2Fvh92qFaDTD2f8D3xYxY%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.microsoft.com%2Fen-us%2Fmicrosoft-teams%2Fdownload-app&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Fiore%40ct.gov%7Cdc22ab99347448c5acf908da959f1950%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637986807793635585%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gNpc5vd1r3ITh1%2B0PA3eTvrzbsieMED35y5itKvBxEY%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.microsoft.com%2Fmicrosoft-teams%2Fjoin-a-meeting&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Fiore%40ct.gov%7Cdc22ab99347448c5acf908da959f1950%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637986807793635585%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=drtYbufz4jxV2VkkbhX90yc%2Fd2PWRPfGzHya2gpcHrY%3D&reserved=0
tel:+18608402075,,387004683# 
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdialin.teams.microsoft.com%2Fd421ee46-7f6f-421b-9afc-aecbacb34cba%3Fid%3D387004683&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Fiore%40ct.gov%7Cdc22ab99347448c5acf908da959f1950%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637986807793635585%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=aWgoRimXFdSCU%2F0WcV%2BPUdfmG4H49pnTBlFm3bHZ9zc%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdialin.teams.microsoft.com%2Fusp%2Fpstnconferencing&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Fiore%40ct.gov%7Cdc22ab99347448c5acf908da959f1950%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637986807793635585%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VhiMvYbuh%2F7dQ4IZUaiI1XqgpHgyK6PP64PH214yqZQ%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Faka.ms%2FJoinTeamsMeeting&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Fiore%40ct.gov%7Cdc22ab99347448c5acf908da959f1950%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637986807793635585%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=BDhKTb7UbAp0CXeFYxfZjOUPBC%2B1%2FZN0B8H%2FYxz3TDE%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2FmeetingOptions%2F%3ForganizerId%3Dc77ad3d5-3ba7-454f-b0b7-369ddf5f2a8a%26tenantId%3D118b7cfa-a3dd-48b9-b026-31ff69bb738b%26threadId%3D19_meeting_ZmNlZDAxZmYtYTI3OS00NjI4LThhYjItZGZjOTNlMDE1OWE4%40thread.v2%26messageId%3D0%26language%3Den-US&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Fiore%40ct.gov%7Cdc22ab99347448c5acf908da959f1950%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637986807793635585%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WtdWn9uGllg%2B%2BLcC2jnDg6eBU4E1biNZ1WyoIfqQDPM%3D&reserved=0
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Important Reminder: Updating the School Year (SY) 2022-23 Sponsor Agreement for 

School Nutrition Programs 

The school year 2022-23 Sponsor Agreements must be completed and submitted by Friday, 
September 16, 2022. For more information, please refer to School Lunch Tray from August 31, 
2022.  
 
Note: National School Lunch Program, School Breakfast Program, Afterschool Snack Program, and 
Special Milk Program claims for July and/or August cannot be entered or submitted without an 
approved agreement. 
 
Applications that have been submitted and are ready for approval will have a Packet Submitted 
Date and will show “The Application Packet is currently under review by the State and is 
unavailable for changes” on the 2022-23 Application Packet dashboard. The school nutrition 
programs staff urge SFAs to review the Updating the School Year 2022-2023 Sponsor Agreement for 
School Nutrition Programs to troubleshoot application issues before contacting their county 
consultant.  

 

 

https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/SDE/Nutrition/SLT/2022/SLT_08_31_2022.pdf
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/SDE/Nutrition/SLT/2022/SLT_08_31_2022.pdf
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/SDE/Nutrition/CNPsystem/Update_Sponsor_Application_SNP.pdf
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/SDE/Nutrition/CNPsystem/Update_Sponsor_Application_SNP.pdf
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Need to Know 

 

New CSDE Training Program: Complying with Healthy Food Certification (HFC) 

The CSDE is pleased to announce a new training program for HFC public schools, Complying with 

Healthy Food Certification. This training program is a series of recorded modules that provide 

guidance on how to meet the requirements for HFC under Section 10-215f of the Connecticut General 

Statutes and the related state laws for competitive foods in schools.  

 

• Module 1: Introduction to Training and Healthy Food Certification (HFC) 

• Module 2: HFC Requirements  

• Module 3: Connecticut Nutrition Standards (CNS) 

• Module 4: Evaluating Foods for CNS Compliance 

• Module 5: Laws for Foods and Beverages in HFC Schools 

• Module 6: Fundraisers  

 

This training program is required for the district’s designated HFC contact person and is strongly 

recommended for all individuals who coordinate sales of competitive foods to students on school 

premises. For more information and to access the training modules, visit the “Related Resources” 

section of the CSDE’s HFC webpage.  

 

 

CSDE Verification Webinar: September 23, 2022 

The CSDE is offering a Verification Webinar on September 23, 2022, from 1:30 to 3:00 pm. As a 

reminder, all sponsors that process free and reduced-price meal applications must conduct the formal 

verification process which begins on October 1 of each year.  

 

• Target audience: Verifying officials, new directors and other staff who want a refresher on the 

topic.  

 

• Overview: The training will cover the following areas: a brief overview of the Eligibility 

Manual for School Meals; an overview of the verification process; the FNS 742 Verification 

Collection Report including Medicaid; ameliorative action; the CSDE’s Verification Calendar; 

and records retention. 

 

Microsoft Teams meeting  

Join on your computer, mobile app or room device  

Click here to join the meeting  

Meeting ID: 264 416 865 977  

Passcode: daZvwA  

Download Teams | Join on the web 

Or call in (audio only)  

+1 860-840-2075,,393361196#   United States, Hartford  

Phone Conference ID: 393 361 196#  

https://portal.ct.gov/SDE/Nutrition/Healthy-Food-Certification/Related-Resources
https://portal.ct.gov/SDE/Nutrition/Healthy-Food-Certification/Related-Resources
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_M2UzNDc4ZjYtN2IzMS00NDkzLWE4NjMtM2M0Zjc3MGY5MTNi%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%2522118b7cfa-a3dd-48b9-b026-31ff69bb738b%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%2522c77ad3d5-3ba7-454f-b0b7-369ddf5f2a8a%2522%257d&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Fiore%40ct.gov%7Cfc2c63fd39b54c9a103a08da94ebbf4d%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637986037488453875%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PTZ4kDK2BdtVanvnWZXwvIhL6nDYxPKrjb09IIwo78E%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.microsoft.com%2Fen-us%2Fmicrosoft-teams%2Fdownload-app&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Fiore%40ct.gov%7Cfc2c63fd39b54c9a103a08da94ebbf4d%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637986037488453875%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OVKqOgt8RsQKrQeK5uv5U6KblbmeYbrnY8hE9pXh15I%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.microsoft.com%2Fmicrosoft-teams%2Fjoin-a-meeting&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Fiore%40ct.gov%7Cfc2c63fd39b54c9a103a08da94ebbf4d%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637986037488453875%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qbTt8sWbSDUXfFbbZlF8l3dS95vHbz6hoqOMkBzrmbU%3D&reserved=0
tel:+18608402075,,393361196# 
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Find a local number | Reset PIN  

Learn More | Meeting options  

 

Registration is not required. Please email verification questions in advance of the training to Teri 

Dandeneau at teri.dandeneau@ct.gov. This webinar will be recorded.  

 

 

Distribution of Pandemic EBT Food Benefits to More Than 71,650 Schoolchildren 

Special food assistance benefits under the Pandemic EBT (P-EBT) program were distributed last week 

to more than 71,650 schoolchildren who are clients of the Department of Social Services (DSS) and 

who qualified for P-EBT benefits during the 2021-22 school year. Over $3.4 million in benefits were 

provided statewide, with an average benefit of $49.50 per student. 

 

This is the first distribution of the larger $118.1 million in food benefits going to over 287,000 

schoolchildren in Connecticut covering the 2021-22 school year and subsequent summer period 

through the federal P-EBT program. Specifically: 

• On August 29, DSS began depositing P-EBT benefits onto the existing electronic benefit 

transfer (EBT) cards to households of over 71,650 schoolchildren currently enrolled in the 

Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP); Temporary Family Assistance (TFA); or 

HUSKY Health/Medicaid Programs EBT cards were issued to households that have not 

previously received an EBT card from DSS. The EBT card will arrive with instructions on how 

to activate them and access the food benefits. 

• This current distribution does not include children who attended a school participating in the 

Community Eligibility Provision, in which all children receive free meals. Those benefits are 

expected to be distributed to non-DSS clients beginning on a date in mid-September to be 

announced. 

• Households will see a single benefit deposit covering the entire 2021-22 school year. A 

separate benefit deposit covering the summer period is expected later this year. 

• Benefits will differ from student to student and depend on the learning model due to COVID -

19 the student was in each month of the 2021-22 school year 

• The average benefit amount in this distribution is $45.90 per student. 

• Households that believe the student’s information may have been incorrectly reported should 

contact the student’s school and request for the school to review the student information 

submitted to the CSDE for the 2021-22 school year. If the school determines that an error in 

reporting was made, the school may contact the CSDE with a formal request to reconsider the 

benefits determination. 

 

The Pandemic EBT benefits are administered in Connecticut by DSS, in cooperation with the 

Department of Education. Federal support is provided by the Department of Agriculture’s Food and 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdialin.teams.microsoft.com%2Fd421ee46-7f6f-421b-9afc-aecbacb34cba%3Fid%3D393361196&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Fiore%40ct.gov%7Cfc2c63fd39b54c9a103a08da94ebbf4d%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637986037488453875%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HgdhTTvpWHvJ9bhytvIef5fsmRtVdDbygcbOg9t3KRA%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdialin.teams.microsoft.com%2Fusp%2Fpstnconferencing&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Fiore%40ct.gov%7Cfc2c63fd39b54c9a103a08da94ebbf4d%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637986037488453875%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bJXwhK9LwyaiQN81Q3bb2XFRL18OrYStspPbMljEj2M%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Faka.ms%2FJoinTeamsMeeting&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Fiore%40ct.gov%7Cfc2c63fd39b54c9a103a08da94ebbf4d%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637986037488453875%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LPSphKWe03ZmbjFp1XG7xIQ5e2kQDQnL8cHF7ZUvcsk%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2FmeetingOptions%2F%3ForganizerId%3Dc77ad3d5-3ba7-454f-b0b7-369ddf5f2a8a%26tenantId%3D118b7cfa-a3dd-48b9-b026-31ff69bb738b%26threadId%3D19_meeting_M2UzNDc4ZjYtN2IzMS00NDkzLWE4NjMtM2M0Zjc3MGY5MTNi%40thread.v2%26messageId%3D0%26language%3Den-US&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Fiore%40ct.gov%7Cfc2c63fd39b54c9a103a08da94ebbf4d%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637986037488453875%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ljDn7PLwD1ns7DSLLq7bhVsshekEgh4nAKeGqde9ee0%3D&reserved=0
mailto:teri.dandeneau@ct.gov
https://portal.ct.gov/p-ebt
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Nutrition Service. Additional information, including frequently asked questions, is available on the 

CSDE’s Pandemic EBT (P-EBT) webpage. 

 

 

CT Grown for CT Kids Week October 3-7, 2022 

CT Grown for CT Kids Week is coming soon. The CT Farm to School Collaborative is hosting the CT 

Grown for CT Kids! website. This website includes a menu of resources and ideas to fit your needs. 

From an Apple Crunch event to larger schoolwide celebrations, CT Grown for CT Kids Week highlights 

the great work of farmers, producers, and schools to source locally and teach kids about food, 

nutrition, and the farming community. More resources are being added all month, so check the site 

frequently and start planning your celebrations! 

 

 

Resource Roundup: Calendar for Completing Verification 

The CSDE Calendar for Completing Verification summarizes the tasks and completion dates required 

for Connecticut school nutrition programs to comply with the USDA verification requirements. The 

CSDE’s verification forms are updated annually in August/September and are available on the CSDE’s 

Verification Procedures for School Nutrition Programs webpage. As a reminder, the formal 

verification process begins on October 1. 

 

 
  

https://portal.ct.gov/DSS/SNAP/Pandemic-EBT
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ctfarmtoschool.org%2Fct-grown-for-ct-kids-week&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Fiore%40ct.gov%7C124c2eb78df442f84e2408da94d69c78%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637985946712456723%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=beskb2tZc8cPQ8XdqwqzOIflVjrYlHJz4joABDXWMPw%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ctfarmtoschool.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Fiore%40ct.gov%7C124c2eb78df442f84e2408da94d69c78%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637985946712612511%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=KNgseC1Qtap%2BrSVtsvKPPhSa7nwM%2FyfCu3owc3C9EgU%3D&reserved=0
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/SDE/Nutrition/NSLP/Forms/Verification/Calendar_Completing_Verification.pdf
https://portal.ct.gov/SDE/Nutrition/Verification-Procedures-for-School-Nutrition-Programs
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Good to Know 

 

USDA Webinar: Supply Chain Assistance Best Practices, September 26, 2022 

On December 17, 2021, the USDA Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) provided $1 billion in relief funds 

through the Commodity Credit Corporation (CCC), authorized under the CCC Charter Act [15 U.S.C. 

714]. On July 31, 2022, FNS allocated an additional $943 million through the CCC. This webinar will 

be an opportunity to hear best practices on how these funds have been used to enhance local school 

districts’ ability to purchase foods for school meals. These additional resources are supporting schools 

through supply chain challenges. 

 

• Date and time: September 26, 2022, 1:00-2:00 p.m. 

• Registration: https://www.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_ihvrZk-TRk6SWl0BIEI6Dg 

• More information: Contact SM.FN.PMOS-OSB@usda.gov 

 

 

Meal Talk: Taste-Test Events Webinar: October 12, 2022 

In honor of National School Lunch Week, the USDA’s Team Nutrition initiative will present a Meal 

Talk webinar on Taste-Test Events on Wednesday, October 12, 2022, from 3:00-4:00 p.m. Team 

Nutrition staff and guest speakers from the Pennridge School District in Pennsylvania and Kern 

County Superintendent of Schools in California will share tools, tips, strategies, success stories, and 

best practices related to hosting taste-test events with elementary and secondary school students. 

Attendees will hear about new ideas and tools for conducting taste-test events as well as strategies for 

incorporating taste-test results into menu planning. 

 

Registration link: https://usda-fns-events.webex.com/usda-fns-

events/onstage/g.php?MTID=ea5574c93866eda2f09a4f6ea66ef5d55 

 

 
  

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.zoomgov.com%2Fwebinar%2Fregister%2FWN_ihvrZk-TRk6SWl0BIEI6Dg&data=05%7C01%7Csusan.fiore%40ct.gov%7Ccec926e0ffc54e716eb208da91c4b132%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637982571225608906%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YHR%2Bta4KbmDcH82rPyD79xi9JCHPegIDC7pFKDrlKbU%3D&reserved=0
mailto:SM.FN.PMOS-OSB@usda.gov
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fusda-fns-events.webex.com%2Fusda-fns-events%2Fonstage%2Fg.php%3FMTID%3Dea5574c93866eda2f09a4f6ea66ef5d55&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Fiore%40ct.gov%7Ca349af53c23e4b04143008da95c083ce%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637986951326431844%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Nslq3B9GkdOzrYO5gnzG3ZHBQGwy3jNgcmKcM2YXbYc%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fusda-fns-events.webex.com%2Fusda-fns-events%2Fonstage%2Fg.php%3FMTID%3Dea5574c93866eda2f09a4f6ea66ef5d55&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Fiore%40ct.gov%7Ca349af53c23e4b04143008da95c083ce%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637986951326431844%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Nslq3B9GkdOzrYO5gnzG3ZHBQGwy3jNgcmKcM2YXbYc%3D&reserved=0
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In accordance with federal civil rights law and U.S. 
Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations 
and policies, this institution is prohibited from discriminating 
on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex (including 
gender identity and sexual orientation), disability, age, or 
reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity. 
 
Program information may be made available in languages 
other than English. Persons with disabilities who require 
alternative means of communication to obtain program 
information (e.g., Braille, large print, audiotape, American 
Sign Language), should contact the responsible state or local 
agency that administers the program or USDA’s TARGET 
Center at (202) 720-2600 (voice and TTY) or contact USDA 
through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339. 
 
To file a program discrimination complaint, a Complainant 
should complete a Form AD-3027, USDA Program 
Discrimination Complaint Form which can be obtained 
online at: https://www.usda.gov/sites/default/files/
documents/USDA-OASCR%20P-Complaint-Form-0508-
0002-508-11-28-17Fax2Mail.pdf, from any USDA office, by 
calling (866) 632-9992, or by writing a letter addressed to 
USDA. The letter must contain the complainant’s name, 
address, telephone number, and a written description of the 
alleged discriminatory action in sufficient detail to inform the 
Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights (ASCR) about the nature 
and date of an alleged civil rights violation. The completed 
AD-3027 form or letter must be submitted to USDA by: 
 

1. mail: U.S. Department of Agriculture 
Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights 
1400 Independence Avenue, SW 
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; or 

2. fax: (833) 256-1665 or (202) 690-7442; or 
3. email: program.intake@usda.gov 

 
This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

The Connecticut State Department of 
Education is committed to a policy of 
equal opportunity/affirmative action for all 
qualified persons. The Connecticut 
Department of Education does not 
discriminate in any employment practice, 
education program, or educational activity 
on the basis of age, ancestry, color, 
criminal record (in state employment and 
licensing), gender identity or expression, 
genetic information, intellectual disability, 
learning disability, marital status, mental 
disability (past or present), national origin, 
physical disability (including blindness), 
race, religious creed, retaliation for 
previously opposed discrimination or 
coercion, sex (pregnancy or sexual 
harassment), sexual orientation, veteran 
status or workplace hazards to 
reproductive systems, unless there is a 
bona fide occupational qualification 
excluding persons in any of the 
aforementioned protected classes. 
 
Inquiries regarding the Connecticut State 
Department of Education’s 
nondiscrimination policies should be 
directed to: Levy Gillespie, Equal 
Employment Opportunity 
Director/Americans with Disabilities 
Coordinator (ADA), Connecticut State 
Department of Education, 450 Columbus 
Boulevard, Suite 505, Hartford, CT 06103, 
860-807-2071, levy.gillespie@ct.gov.  

 

For more information, visit the Connecticut State Department of 

Education’s (CSDE) School Lunch Tray and Table Talk webpage, or 

contact the school nutrition programs staff at the Connecticut State 

Department of Education, School Health, Nutrition and Family Services, 

450 Columbus Boulevard, Suite 504, Hartford, CT 06103-1841. 

This document is available at https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/SDE/Nutrition/SLT/2022/

SLT_09_14_2022.pdf. 
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